
No. 03-02-2015

LIST OF MEMBERS WITH 
UNCLAIMED REFUNDS

NOW AVAILABLE ON WEBSITE

 

Members who may have unclaimed refunds of  benefit 
payments for their or their dependents’ confinements 
at the UERM Medical Center from 2007 to 2013 are 
directed to check the list on this link: www.philhealth.
gov.ph/unclaimedrefunds.
 
Those whose names are on the list are advised to get in 
touch with the nearest Regional Office or Local Health 
Insurance Office in their localities, or to call our Call 
Center at (02) 441-7442 for the next steps to facilitate the 
immediate release of the unclaimed refunds.

 
ALEXANDER A. PADILLA

President and CEO

http://www.philhealth.gov.ph/unclaimedrefunds/

